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October 2023 Motorcars at WPRM
Sunday, October 8, 2023

- Eugene Vicknair

The Western Pacific Railroad Museum at Portola 
will be OPEN TO THE PUBLIC on

Sunday, October 8, 2023 - 10 AM to 5 PM for a 
special Historic Railroad Motorcar event.

The West Coast Railroaders Group will be 
bringing their historic railroad motorcars to the 
Western Pacific Railroad Museum on Sunday, 
October 8, 2023 for the year's second visit.

Museum guests will get the opportunity to take 
a ride on these fascinating cars, which were 
used for track maintenance on the railroads for 
most of the 20th century. Come join us for this 
rare opportunity.

Gates open at 10 AM. Rides operate between 11 
AM and 1 PM, then 2 PM to 4 PM. Gates close at 
5 PM.

Rides are FREE with regular museum admission.
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Phil Schmierer working on Caboose UP25283
- Photo by Kerry Cochran 8/11/23

The new set of stairs for the loading dock have 
been installed. Project leader was Kerry Cochran 
with help from Greg and David Elems.

- Photo by Greg Elems 9/5/23

The WPRM hosted three groups of scouts this 
season for the Railroad Merit Badge program.

- Photo by Kerry Cochran


